
Se tember 20th, 1927

W. J. Dunlop, Esq., 
University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Dunlop
Sir Arthur Currie, as you know, 

is to represent the University at your Centennial 
Celebration. He j'ishes to wear a Toronto I.L.D. hood 
and would be very grateful If you would arrange to 
have one available for him. He will arrive in time 
for the ceremonies on the 6th and will remain until 
the end of the celebration. His address will be 
the King Edward Hotel.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey


